
I object strongly to the plan to turn the beautiful Firs Farm Wetland into an ugly cemetery. 
Much work from volunteers has been put into transforming this into an open space, and 
they have clearly been duped into thinking their wonderful efforts will endure when the 
council is underhandedly planning to trash their labours and dreams. Shame on you! 
It is full of wildlife that residents, like myself,  can easily  walk to in order to exercise and 
experience a green and peaceful calming environment. There is not much pleasant green 
space in the area and this will encourage those seeking such an environment to use their 
cars to travel to much further areas. 
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